TOWN OF HUMBOLDT NEWSLETTER December 10, 2014

Your tax bills will be mailed out in mid December by Brown County. All tax bills must be paid to or at the Brown County Treasurer's office. Please contact that office at 920-448-4074 for office hours or other sites accepting payment of Brown County taxes.

It is once again winter and snow plowing season will start soon. The people who plow our roads again request that all residents refrain from pushing snow across the roads and forming mounds of snow. This is dangerous for the plows as well as drivers on the roads.

ALL DOGS MUST BE LICENSED BY APRIL 1: ALL DOGS MUST HAVE A LICENSE AND BE CONFINED TO THE OWNER'S PROPERTY. Owners of dogs found harassing pedestrians, livestock, etc. will be fined. All livestock must be confined to owner's property. Dog license are valid from January 1 to December 31. LICENSE RATES ARE: Male \$8.50 Neutered Male \$3.50 Female \$8.50 Spayed Female \$3.50 ANYONE THAT HAS 4 OR MORE DOGS IS REQUIRED TO PURCHASE A KENNEL LICENSE OR MULTIPLE DOG LICENSES Multiple Dog License (Up to 12) \$36.50 Owners must present their RABIES VACCINATION CERTIFICATE showing that their dog is vaccinated against rabies by a veterinarian before the dog can be licensed. Jeanne will also need a PHONE NUMBER from each owner for the dog license report sent to the Brown County Clerks Office. THIS RULE WILL BE STRICTLY FOLLOWED!!!!! Dog License fee and Rabies Vaccination Certificate can be sent to: Jeanne Conard Town of Humboldt 6160 Humboldt Road Luxemburg, WI 54217 jconard@baycomwi.com

She will then issue the dog license and mail all paper work back to you. Please make all checks payable to: Town of Humboldt. Any questions, please call 920-845-5459.

RECYCLING NEWS Newly accepted recyclables in single stream recycling include: cartons and all plastic containers like milk and juice containers; dairy containers like yogurt, sour cream and butter; produce containers like berry, donut, and salad containers. Brown County has also started a Food Waste and Organics drop off program. If your household is interested in more information on this program, go to the web site www.Browncountyrecycling.org/organics

The Neighborhood Watch committee and captains are once again asking for you, as Town residents, to keep them up to date on any issues that occur in the Town. If you don the NHW know, we cannot make everyone aware of problems that occur. Contact Randy Heurkens at 920-619-6095.